
Press release: Foreign Secretary
statement on international
investigation into Syria chemical
weapons attack

Organisation for the Prohibition of Chemical Weapons (OPCW) publishes a
statement on its investigation into the chemical weapons attack on Khan
Sheikhoun in Syria on 4 April 2017. The OPCW confirms that deadly nerve agent
sarin was used in the horrific attack.
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